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From: Park Board GM's Office
Sent: Friday, December 3, 2021 8:43 AM
To: PB Commissioners
Cc: Hutch, Dave; Amon, Katy; Park Board GM's Office; Rosa, Donnie
Subject: Marine Landing Policy Update Council Report

Dear Commissioners, 
The purpose of this email is to provide you with a link to the City staff report to Council on the Marine 
Landing Policy Updates for Marpole Community Plan and Cambie Corridor Plan Areas. The public 
report is now available online. This item is scheduled for the December 8th Standing Committee 
meeting.  
Regards, 
Donnie 

Donnie Rosa | General Manager  
Vancouver Board of Parks and Recreation 
2099 Beach Avenue, Vancouver | 604.257.8448
pronouns: she/they
I live and work on the unceded, ancestral territories of the xʷmәθkʷәy̓әm (Musqueam), Sḵwx̱wú7mesh (Squamish), and sәlilwәtaɬ 
(Tsleil-Waututh) peoples.


